
O. R. TAMBO DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
 

  
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

Bidders are hereby notified that all the tenders 
that were advertised in the Daily Dispatch on or 
after the 16

th
 of February 2022 are held in 

abeyance in compliance with the memorandum 
issued by National Treasury on the 25

th
 of 

February 2022. Processes will resume again 
after the ruling and the same platform will be 
used to notify the bidders of the outcome. 

 

S Mkhize 

Municipal Manager 
 


